Consumers Power package being sent home with Michigan school children

The following are photos of the package which, according to a mother of a student in the East Jackson School
District, is being sent home with the children.

This mother happens to be one of the medical professionals who provides Vision Therapy.

She is cognizant of the vision issues related with CFLs and their medical impact upon a substantial percentage of the
population.

Here's the exterior of the package:
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Consumers Energy Saving Solutions
Everyone has the power to save.

It is interesting to note that the Michigan Department of Education is one of the listed sponsors (perhaps an indicator
that their budget is bloated, as this certainly is not a core curriculum item).

Here are its contents, including three CFLs (which contain the neuro-toxin, mercury):



Here's a page enumerating the sponsors:

And a page describing "Parents Getting Started Tips":




Further enticement for the children -- wrist bands.
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As | understand it, the children are being "encouraged/harassed" to get their parents to buy into the program.
Based upon the information presented, if 100% of the parents participate, the teacher gets a $100.00 "gift".

According to information gleaned from the internet at http://www.education.com/schoolfinder/us/michigan/
district/east-jackson-school-district/

"The East Jackson School District had a grades 9-12 dropout rate of 6% in 2008. The national grades 9-12 dropout
rate in 2007 was 4.4%.

In the East Jackson School District, 16% of students have an IEP (Individualized Education Program). An IEP is a
written plan for students eligible for special needs services."

With a dropout rate approaching 50% higher than the national average, it would seem that the students need
education in the thee R's and parental support in that effort, rather than pressure to comply with a social engineering
project which has adverse medical impacts upon many people with a wide array of disabilities.

As an example, any qualified educator will tell you that fluorescent lighting of any type also presents special
problems for children with autism.

Perhaps the sponsors of this ill-conceived project may wish to spend some time at the website
http://www.cflimpact.com/

It may be beneficial for folks to view the video of the Swiss research on the impact of the emissions from CFLs upon
the human central nervous system.

There are also other videos of other TV programs which will raise their awareness concerning the horrific impact of
CFLs.

Perhaps this website should be required study/homework for folks at the Michigan Department of Education as well
as the local school districts in Michigan.



